
Dear Parish Family, 
The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul, a Catholic lay organization, leads us to join together to grow spiritually by  offering person to person service to the needy and suffering in the tradition of its founder, Blessed Frederick  Ozanam and patron St Vincent de Paul. 
Vincentians witness God’s love by embracing all works of charity and justice. The society collaborates with other people of good will in relieving need and addressing its causes, making no distinction in those served, because in them, we see the face of Christ. 
The Saint Vincent de Paul Society at St. Mary, Our Lady of the Lake Catholic Church, completed its fiscal year 2021-2022, on October 1, 2022. Your gracious and generous support over the last year provided $62,380 in direct support for the poor and less fortunate.  This is a significant increase  over last year, undoubtedly due to financial hardship as a result of the pandemic and after effects.  
Our parish boundaries are determined by the Austin Diocese. We service all addresses within the 78645 zip code and specified roads including some in zip codes 78641 and 78654.  (Lago Vista, Jonestown, Point Venture, specific area of Marble Falls and Leander).
Your support assisted 177 families consisting of 417 individuals with utilities, food, shelter, medicine, transportation, and other needs over the past year.   The greatest expense that families face is housing, either by rent or mortgage payments. 
If anyone would like details regarding the services provided, please contact conference SVdP President, Liz Velasquez at 512.567.9083. 
With your continued support and God’s Grace, we who serve in this ministry will be able to continue to provide some relief and assistance to those in need.  
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A very long time ago in 1833 in France some college students led by Frederic Ozanam formed a group that went out into their neighborhoods to assist families in need. They named their group after St. Vincent de Paul, a saint known for his work with the poor. Eventually, this group grew into the organization of St.  Vincent de Paul worldwide and continues to assist neighbors who require help with household and other needs. Vincentians go into the homes of those families who seek assistance, listen to their situations and pray with them. 
Vincentian caseworkers at St. Mary’s Our Lady of the Lake are on call seven days a week. 
If you know of a person or family in need, have them phone the SVDP Call Line at 
512 267-0091 and leave a message and a caseworker will contact them. 
 Also, please consider joining our Parish SVDP ministry, we need your help and would love for you to join us.  Thank you and May God Bless you.
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